
 

 

10th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Comic Relief – Friday 21st March 2025 

Comic Relief works hard to support some incredible projects making a change to people’s lives across 

the UK and around the world.  

At Newquay Primary Academy, we are delighted to continue to support the work Comic Relief does, 

we look forward to participating in the fundraising activities this year.   

What will the day involve?   

1. Red Nose Run - All our pupils will participate in a Red Nose Run, taking on obstacles around 

the academy grounds.  This will be an inter-class event… let’s see which class wins!   

2. A BAKE sale – We welcome donations of cakes and biscuits (home baked or shop bought).  

Please ensure these don’t contain any nuts.  

What to wear?  All pupils will need to come into the academy in their NPA PE kit.  We encourage 

pupils to come in with a red nose (of any kind) and red accessories.   Please note, we do not expect 

anyone to buy something specifically for this day, you can be as creative as you wish.   

How can you donate?   

We are not asking for donations, but we would like to raise as many funds as we can through our 

bake sale.  All cakes will be on sale for 50p at the end of the day, outside Tamar’s classroom.  If you 

can, please send in any cakes or biscuits to support this we would really appreciate it. Please note 

that we will only be able to take cash payments. 

Thank you for your support with Comic Relief.  Please contact the academy if you have any questions. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Craig Hayes 
Executive Headteacher 

 


